
               
Haytor View Community Primary School & Nursery 

Learning together - enjoying success - aiming high - celebrating difference – 

 enriching community 
 

Weekly Newsletter –12th March 2025 
‘Pupils, staff, parents and carers agree that Haytor View School is a happy place to learn.’ 

OFSTED March 2023 

Chair of Governors: Robert Doets 

THANKS, THANKS AND MORE THANKS! 

 
We would like to thank you for your support in getting children into school in their full 

uniform. Having a uniform on enables children to feel a sense of place and belonging 

at school, which in turn supports them to consider their surroundings, ultimately 

leading to a more equitable and positive school community. We have been pleased 

to recognise the positive impact of children wearing their P.E. kit to school on P.E. 

days in terms of time that can be focussed on learning. Thank you again for ensuring 

your child is wearing black bottoms (Joggers, Leggings or shorts) and a white T-Shirt 

with their school jumper on their P.E. days.  

 

Thank you for your support with World Book Day 2025. It was wonderful to see so many 

children excited to talk about their favourite books and show off their fancy-dress outfits. 

The day was full of beautiful discussions between children, with book sharing time 

enabling children to mix with other classes and read with peers they do not generally 

spend their time with. New relationships have formed and were observed during 

lunchtime on Friday. Don’t forget to head to ASDA, LIDL, Tesco, Sainsburys, The Works, WH 

Smiths or Waterstones to collect your Free World Book Day book or make the most of 

having £1 off from a range of books in the stores.  

 

Thank you also for your support at our Coffee and Cake Team bake sale after school on 

Friday. The team raised a fantastic £84.00 which will help us to provide fun resources and 

plan special events for all children to enjoy during their time at school.  

 

 

 STAFF MEMBERS UPDATE 

 
You will have noticed a few new staff faces around our school. We would like to welcome Mrs Gubby, Mrs 

Meeks and Mrs Drennan into the Foundation Stage.   

 

You will have also seen that some faces are missing from our school 

community. Mrs Brown is still recovering from her medical procedure and will be 

back when her recovery is complete. We all look forward to seeing her return, 

happy and healthy. Year 2 will be supported by Mrs Cousins until Mrs Brown 

returns. Mrs Cousins will also be planning and supporting the Year 3 team. Be 

assured that Mrs Cousins will be carefully 'joining up' with their learning 

experiences this term. You will have also noticed that Mr Hampton has not been on the courtyard recently. He 

is currently ill and we wish him well and look forward to seeing him when he is better.   

 



FOODBANK SUPPORT  
Please feel comfortable speaking with a member of our office team to request a referral 

to THAT Foodbank. 

We will be making a weekly call to the Foodbank to request parcels for any families who 

request them – please don’t wait until you are going short of food – having food 

provided can ease pressure in other areas of household costs too and the team at the 

foodbank are brilliant in making life a little easier! 

 

The only information we require is your address and the number of people living with you e.g. 2 adults and 3 

children. T.H.A.T Foodbank accept all requests on a ‘no questions asked’ basis and generally ensure your 

request is prepared the day after, ready for you to collect from them between 10 am and 1pm Monday to 

Friday.   

PLAYLEADER NOMINATIONS FOR POSITIVE PLAY 
 

We are really pleased that our Year 5 playleaders, who meet after school each Thursday, and 

have been supporting play at lunchtimes have been keen to nominate children that they see 

demonstrating positive play behaviours.  

The children that they have noticed this week who will be receiving certificates in assembly on Friday are:  

Archie Waddell, Louesmie Burrett and Taylor Harry 

 

Congratulations to you all, and many thanks to our playleaders. 

CELEBRATING SUCCESS – ‘COLLABORATING WITH OTHERS’ 
This week we are encouraging children to celebrate the way in which they engage with the school’s Core 

Offer, particularly how they are connecting with those around them as part of our focus upon ‘Going for 

Goals’. Children are currently spending time thinking about and developing an understanding of their 

aspirations for themselves and the world and working together. 
 

This sits firmly within the British Values of understanding of the value of mutual respect as well as an 

understanding of responsibility.  
 

The following children will be celebrated in assembly on Friday 14th March with a focus upon: 

 

'I know how important it is to treat everyone in my world respectfully and show 

this in what I do and say.’ 
 

• Miss Butler has nominated Charlie Buckmaster  

• Mrs Penn has nominated Delilah Bennett and Sienna Ferris 

• Miss Jacob has nominated Lauren Farrer and Archie Escott 

• Miss Dennis has nominated Lenny Richmond  

• Miss Cameron has nominated Mateusz Zwierzchowski 

• Mrs Cousins has nominated Lola Pickford and Jessica Petts 

• Miss Manley has nominated Eris Topliss and Sam Dartnall  

• Miss Shopland has nominated Sasha Whitley-Preece 

• Mr Franklin has nominated Murewa Onasanya 

• Mr Hankin has nominated Grace Cude and Kayden Grant  

• Mrs Russell has nominated Lemmy Rogers and Eddie Rogers  

 

All parents, relatives and wider community members are encouraged to join us for this weekly celebration – it’s 

a great way to round off the week, whether you are connected to nominated children or not. We look 

forward to seeing you. 

ATTENDANCE 
Please find below the attendance information for each class last week, great effort. Well done! 

 

OVERALL 

 

Nursery 

B2 SB & SJP 

Reception 

B1 LJ 
Year 1  

CD 
Year 2  

SB  
Year 3  

MC 
Year 4  

JM 
Year 5  

IF 
Year 6  

GH  

95.6 94.1 97.3 93.3 96.9 91.4 91.4 94 98.2 

 


